Fylde Borough Council


Notice of Conclusion of the Audit:
 Year Ended 31 March 2020
Accounts and Audit Regulations 2015

In accordance with Regulation 16 of the Accounts and Audit Regulations 2015 notice is given that the audit of the accounts of Fylde Borough Council for the year ended 31 March 2020 has been concluded.

The Statement of Accounts and the External Auditor’s Annual (ISA260) Report are available at the following link: 
https://new.fylde.gov.uk/council/finance/statement-of-accounts/

Alternatively any interested local government elector may inspect a copy of these documents between 9.00am and 4.30pm, Monday to Friday at: Fylde Borough Council, Town Hall, St Annes, FY8 1LW .



Paul O’Donoghue
Chief Financial Officer
30th November 2020
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